## Letters to the Editor

## LETTER TO EDITOR:

In the process of trying to recognize all people who playedapart in the planning and work to institute the changes necessary in the South Seneca Central School on February l, certain people and groups were forgotten. We would like, at this time, to mention them. They are Albert Deitz, high school principal; Anthony Kay, guidance counselor, the entire teaching staff through the various meetings and discussions that were held; and last, but certainly not least, the students, who have shown a tremendous response in their willingness to attempt a new situation for the benefit of education. Recognition should also be given to the parents who have had to make certain adjustments in their daily routines and home sch edules to match the changing of times, places and events.

Curtis J. Maxson District Principal